
 

 
 

 

  

The View 

The holidays are here! Fourth quarter is crazy! 

Lifetime maximums are gone, preventative has 

moved in, and so might your dependents to age 

26, when they hop back on the parents insurance. 

At each yearôs end I like to reflect back over the 

year and see what I accomplished and use that as 

inspiration for the coming year (this is less 

defeating that setting resolutions).  I encourage 

you to try this.  Itôs amazing to see what all can 

be done in a short time. I have also learned that 
goals written down are more likely to get 

accomplished than the ones that only live in your 

mind on your tongue. I have categories for 

personal, professional, spiritual, health, finances, 

education, family, and so on. If you would like a 

template, email me at GentrieR@Yahoo.com. I 

even used this for my employees. Itôs a great tool 

to incorporate into your life to keep you on track 

and to make sure those in your life are on the 

same page. Life is too short and too long to not 

aim for happiness. 

As we go into this busy time, remember to keep 

your priorities straight. Your relationship with 

Message from the President: 
 

In case you missed ité Recap of November Luncheon 
 
If you werenôt at the luncheon on Thursday, 

November 11
th
, here is what you missed.  

FWAHU Legislative Chairperson Kasey 

Buckner kicked off the meeting with 

a legislative update, including his take on the 

mid-term elections and what they mean for 

health reform. 

Following Kaseyôs update, President Gentrie 

Pool gave us a few updates including a 

moment of remembrance for our dear friend 

Vicki Broussard.  

Audra Sullivan, Vice-President of Granite 

Benefits, delivered a two-hour CE entitled 

ñPrivacy Compliance Under HITECH, 

HIPAA and GLBò.  She discussed what these 
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God, your family, your health, your 

character. These are the things that matter 

and our lives can/should reflect that. Stress 

and worry donôt change anything (except 

impact your health and relationships 

negatively) so do your best and know that is 

enough.  

We want to see you at our December 

celebration. Come hear all about religion, 

sex, and politics and enjoy a holiday feast 

with us. There is not additional charge for the 

1 hr CE or for the upgraded menu. This is our 

gift to you. Go to fwahu.com for details and 

to reserve your spot.  

See inside the newsletter for free 

sponsorship opportunities and free gift 

cards. At our luncheon we will be honored to 

have our own TAHU president, LouAnne 

Trebing with us and we will present her a 

check for Carnallôs Kids.  

Thank you for letting me serve as your 

president! 

Gentrie Reisinger Pool 
 

changes to agency, carrier, and client security 

procedures mean and how they affect your 

business, including your emails, faxes, off 

site back up, and passwords. 

Course Name: Privacy Compliance Under 

HITECH, HIPAA and GLB 

Course Number: 80490 

Provider Name: Texas Association of 

Health Underwriters 

Provider Number: 32408 

CE Credits: 2 hours 

THANK YOU to our November luncheon 

& CE sponsor, Transamerica. 
 

FWAHU would like 
to welcome our newest 
members: 
 
   Add a highlight from your 

familyõs life 

 

   Add a highlight from your 

familyõs life 

 

   Add a highlight from your 

familyõs life 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gentrie Pool, FWAHU President   
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It is with a tremendously heavy heart that I bring you the news of Vicki Broussard's 

passing this Wednesday, Nov. 10, 2010.  

 

For those of you that were so blessed to have known her and privileged to have been a 

part of her life, you know there is nothing that I can say that would adequately describe 

the depth and breadth of Vickiôs heart and that big warm hug of her personality that 

made us all feel a part of her life. Vickiôs dedication and devotion to her family, 

coworkers and customers were unwavering and unequaled all the way through her final 

days with us. 

 

To say only that she will be missed is an understatement. This world was truly better 

with her in it and will be a tougher place without her. 

 

Regretfully, 

Jeff Barrett  

Regional Sales Director 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Texas 
 

In Loving Remembrance 



 



  



  



 
 

 
  

Kasey Buckner, Vice-President, Granite Financial 
 

Dr. Eric Bricker is a Johns Hopkins trained internal medicine physician and Chief Medical Officer of 

Compass Professional Health Services.  Compass is a healthcare advocacy firm that lowers benefit 

costs with tools and support for consumers.  

 

Dr. Bricker has published research on physician quality and is president of the Dallas-Fort Worth 

board of directors for the American Diabetes Association. 

 

Prior to becoming a physician, Dr. Bricker was a hospital finance consultant and worked with #1 

niche consulting firm in this fieldðStockamp & Associatesðhelping major medical centers 

redesign their billing and collections practices. 

 

Through his experience, Dr. Bricker brings a wealth of clinical and financial experience to Compass 

and its clients. 

  

Kasey Buckner is Vice President and partner in the Granite Financial Group of companies in 

Keller, Texas. He is a Certified Senior Advisor and General Securities Representative. For over 10 

years Kasey has worked with Medicare beneficiaries in the areas of Medigap insurance, and other 

Medicare-related issues as it pertains to their overall retirement plans.  

For nine years running, Kasey has been the Legislation Chair for the Fort Worth Association of 

Health Underwriters, skipping only one year in which to serve as President of that chapter. He also 

serves on the N.A.H.U. Senior Medicare Advisory Group ï a group which helps N.A.H.U. set 

official association policy regarding Medicare regulations and their affect on Medicare 

beneficiaries.  

He routinely travels to Washington D.C. to lobby for senior issues, both with official N.A.H.U. 

functions, and on his own. His most recent envoy to D.C. found him helping two congresspersons 

prepare a bill that will close a hole that makes it difficult for seniors coming off of COBRA to join 

Medicare Part B. While there he took some time to attend a pro-America rally at the foot of the 

Washington Monument, and spent time with other Americanôs hell-bent on returning this country 

Gentrie Pool, our current FWAHU President, attended the University of Texas at Arlington 

and graduated cum laude in 2001 for Communication and Kinesiology and has also worked 

toward her Masters degree in Communication. She holds her L&H and P&C licenses as 

well as her RHU and CSA designations and Small Group Agent Certification. As former 

Director of Operations at Safe Harbor Benefits, she focused on managing the staff for the 

individual and group lines for L&H for nearly 10 years. She was responsible for all group 

health and ancillary sales for the agency from prospect to post sale.  

She is currently the Texas Sales Rep for US Health and Life. Her focus is to bring visibility 

of USHL's small and large group health insurance plans to Texas.  

Gentrie has been involved with the Arlington community through leadership and 

membership roles with various organizations over the years.  

Her husband says she dances like 'Elaine' and sings like 'Lucy' but he loves her in spite of 

herself J 

Gentrie Pool, Texas Sales Representative, US Health & Life 
 

Dr. Eric Bricker, Compass 
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